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From: Dutton, Holly <HOLLY.DUTTON@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 June 2023 15:48
To:
Subject: RE: Appeal: APP/N/1025/w/23/3319160 Wulf Management Limited

Dear 
 
Thank you for your email. I will make the Inspector aware of your intention to speak at the inquiry. 
 
The inquiry will open at 10.00am on Wednesday 9 August 2023, at Erewash Borough Council, Long Eaton Town Hall, 
Derby Road, Long Eaton, NG10 1HU. 
 
Please attend the opening of the inquiry, where the Inspector will discuss the running order and allocate suitable 
times to those wishing to speak. 
 
Further guidance on taking part can be found at Guide to taking part in planning and listed building consent appeals 
proceeding by an inquiry - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
Kind regards 
 
Holly 
 

 

Holly Dutton 
Inquiries and Major Casework Team 
The Planning Inspectorate 
0303 444 5022  
 

 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services 

 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law. 
 

From: 
Sent: 02 June 2023 15:59 
To: Dutton, Holly <HOLLY.DUTTON@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Appeal: APP/N/1025/w/23/3319160 Wulf Management Limited 
 
 
Dear Holly 
 
Appeal: APP/N/1025/w/23/3319160 Wulf Management Limited 
 
As a lay person I like to speak at the above inquiry to represent the members of Kirk Hallam Green Squeeze, a local 
community and environmental group. I understand that has already mentioned this to you. 
 
I appreciate that permission to speak as an interested party is at the discretion of the inspector but we feel it is 
important that the concerns of the many hundreds ordinary residents are not overlooked even at this somewhat 
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technical stage of the planning process. 
 
If you have any information regarding the protocol for those speaking at the hearing it would be most welcome. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
  
 

--  
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

  

 


